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Chairman: Nigel Horrocks Secretary: David Trueman Treasurer: Jackie Conway
Tel: 0161 728 4939 Tel: 07860 812425 Tel: 07721 857510

E-mail:dpachairman@gmail.com Email:dpasecretary@gmail.com Email:dpatreasurer@googlemail.com
20 Kewstoke Road, Essington

West Midlands. WV12 5DL

Dear DPA Member,

| am writing to you all regarding the recent update of the rules and to point out about
what is needed for all events run under the DPA umbrella.

The new rules of the association are now on line for everyone to see. These were
updated last year and most of the changes were just a tiding up exercise.

The Executive committee would like to remind you of the rules regarding events and
the what is expected to keep in line with the insurance and how the events should be
run.

All promoters have to be a member of the DPA.

IE if two or more promoters join forces to run an event, they all have to me members
of the DPA to gain the free insurance and to be able to say they are National League
status.

All promoters must register their event with the DPA in advance of the date.
IE, The insurance form must be filled in and sent to the DPA. This will then make the
events appear on the website and inform our office that you require the insurance.
All promoters must fill in the Health and Safety forms at each event.

IE These forms must be filled in, and kept on file, just in case they are needed in the
future, should a claim arise.

All promoters wanting Super League Points.
These should be applied for well in advance and paid for at the time of application.

The insurance is very clear in what we have to do. Please make sure all your
paperwork is in order, just in case you end up with a claim against you.

Regards and best wishes

Nigel Horrocks [Chairman]

Honorary President - John Leach
Members of the British Dance Council
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